

Ein cyf/Our ref MA/JH/3432/20

Mick Antoniw MS
Chair, Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee
Senedd Cymru
Tŷ HywelCardiff Bay
CF99 1SN
Mick.Antoniw@senedd.wales

John Griffiths MS
Chair, Equality, Local Government and Communities Committee
Senedd Cymru
Tŷ HywelCardiff Bay
CF99 1SN
John.Griffiths@senedd.wales

15 October 2020

Dear Chair,

Thank you for your joint letter of 13 October, in response to my letter of 30 September, about the Legislative Consent Memorandum laid on 3 August with regards to the UK Government's Domestic Abuse Bill ("the Bill").

The Bill's progression through the House of Lords is being delayed, with Lords Second Reading not expected to commence until December, and subsequent stages of the Parliamentary scrutiny process to follow in the New Year. Consequently, the plenary debate scheduled to take place on 10 November has been postponed.

In the meantime, my officials are actively continuing discussions with their UK Government counterparts with regards to us seeking amendments to certain provisions within the Bill. I will write to update you on any agreements reached on these matters, and addressing the substantive points in your most recent letter as the discussions progress.

Yours sincerely,

Jane Hutt AS/MS
Y Dirprwy Weinidog a'r Prif Chwip
Deputy Minister and Chief Whip